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Nelnet to Announce Third Quarter Results on November 8

LINCOLN, Neb., Oct. 19, 2012 /PRNewswire/ -- Nelnet, Inc. (NYSE: NNI) today announced it will release earnings for the third 
quarter ended September 30, 2012, after the close of the New York Stock Exchange on Thursday, November 8, 2012. Upon 
release, additional earnings information will be available at www.nelnetinvestors.com. 

For more than 30 years, Nelnet has been helping families plan, prepare, and pay for their education. Additional information is 
available at www.nelnet.com. 
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